Minutes of The Price City Swearing In Ceremony

City Hall: Price, Utah

January 3, 2006, 5:40 p.m.

Present:

Mayor Joe L. Piccolo

Councilmembers:

     Richard Tatton

     Jeanne McEvoy

     Kathy Hanna-Smith

     Jeff Nielson

Barbara Piccolo welcomed the audience to the swearing in ceremony.  President Brain Peterson of the LDS Price North Stake conducted the opening prayer.

Judge Bryce Bryner spoke on the process of local government and stressed the need for the Council to work together.  Once you(ve made a decision, you need to stand by that decision on good moral principals and live with it.  Go after things that are important - don(t chase chickens.

Justice Elaine Storrs conducted the swearing in of Mayor Joe L. Piccolo and Councilmembers Jeanne McEvoy, Kathy Hanna-Smith and Jeff Nielson.

The newly elected officials expressed appreciation to the public for their confidence in voting them into office.  They briefly spoke about their ideas and plans for the future.

The Carbon High School Choir, under the direction of Tony Pinedo, provided the entertainment.

Father Don Hope, Notre Dame Catholic Church, conducted the closing prayer.

Adjourned at 6:40 p.m.    

APPROVED:

ATTEST:




Joe L. Piccolo, Mayor

Joanne Lessar, City Recorder

